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Christmas Newsletter 
 

Yorkshire Bowling Association 
 

Welcome to your Christmas Newsletter. I’m Lesley - lots of you already 

know me as the completely bonkers lady with pink hair. For those of you 

that don’t know me I have just taken the role of County Administrator. I 

was first introduced to bowling by my grandad and my mum way back 

in 1957 when I was just 9 years old - the rest, as they say is history. Far too 

often my enthusiasm for our sport out ways my ability but I still feel I have 

a lot to give in different ways. I have held the post of Ladies’ Competition 

Secretary and was extremely proud and honoured to be Ladies’ County 

President in 2019. Enough about me! 

Despite the hustle and bustle of this time of the year, I thought it was 

important to continue with your Newsletter as Andy has done in the past. 

You notice that I have said ‘your’! I am hoping that you will feel able to 

send contributions when you have news to share. If you get any articles 

to me by the last day of each month I will share your news with our 

bowling community. 

I know that April may seem a long way away, but please remember to 

get your National Championship and National Competition entries in. 

Does your club have a special anniversary coming up? Please let me 

know if you would like to apply for a special match with a Bowls England 

team to celebrate the occasion. 

Our Yorkshire website is undergoing some changes and updates over the 

winter period, but still available yorksba.co.uk. 

The rest of this Special Edition Newsletter is for fun only, completed in 

collaboration with Lee Coutts, Men’s Assistant Secretary so you know 

who to blame! 

All that’s left for me is to wish you all a top banana festive season and a 

happy and healthy New Year. May your bells all jingle, your lights all 

twinkle and your baubles shine. 

Lesley Dearlove – County Administrator 

dearlovelesley@gmail.com 

07816 752398 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Coaching Courses 

February 14 

Coach Bowls – Level 1 

New Earswick IBC 

March 4 

Coach Bowls – Level 2 

Bolton FGBC 

These 2 courses can be booked 

directly with Coach Bowls. 

https://www.coachbowls.org/courses 

If you are interested in finding 

out about future courses, please 

contact Lee Coutts. 

leecoutts.yba@gmail.com 

 

Safeguarding 

We have a new County 

Safeguarding Officer. 

Mick O’Donnell from York 

Railway B&SC has taken up 

this role. Mick will be in touch 

with all clubs very soon. 

mailto:dearlovelesley@gmail.com
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Christmas Word Search 

 

 

Answers can be found at the end of the Newsletter. No peeking! 
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A Quick Christmas Recipe for You 
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Christmas Crackers 

Is it really Christmas if you don't share some terrible Dad jokes and Christmas cracker one liners? 

Did you hear about the Christmas cake on display in the British Museum?  It was Stollen. 

What do you call a penguin in the Sahara desert?     Lost! 

What do you get if you put a bell on a skunk?      Jingle smells! 

Who hides in the bakery at Christmas?       A mince spy! 

What do you call a cat in the desert?       Sandy Claws! 

Christmas Word Search Solution 

 

 

 

https://foodanddrink.scotsman.com/christmas/christmas-10-whiskies-for-under-60/

